
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 

Eastway Primary School 
Rossall Road  

Moreton 
Wirral  

CH46 8TA 
 
     

Headteacher: Mrs Emily Morris 

 

:   0151 677 1235  

:  schooloffice@eastway.wirral.sch.uk 

:  eastway-primary.eschools.co.uk 

 

 
Bringing Learning to Life 

6th October 2021 
 

Year 6 Activity Week – Monday 11th – Friday 15th October 2021 
 

Dear Parents and carers,  
 
We are so excited that Year 6 activity week is almost here!  We just wanted to give some 
further information about what we will be doing so that everyone knows what we are doing, 
what to wear and what to bring. 
 

Each day, children should arrive at school at the usual time of 8:45am. Our coaches are 
booked for shortly after 9.00am, so if children arrive late, they may not be able to attend.  
Please make sure you are on time! 
 
Please be aware that on Wednesday and Friday, we will return to school later than the usual 
end of school day. Timings are outlined below. 
 
Date What we’re 

doing 
What to wear What to bring Pick up 

time 

Monday, 
11th October 
 

In school 
learning about 
the importance 
of challenge 
and risking on 
purposes 

School uniform Usual lunch 
arrangements 

3:15pm 

Tuesday, 
12th October 

Climbing at the 
boulder hut 

Comfortable clothing that fully 
covers arms and legs and is easy to 
move in.  Leggings and tracksuits 
would be best. 

Packed lunch  
(this will be provided 
for children on free 
school meals) 

3:15pm 

Wednesday,  
13th October 

Go Ape at 
Delamere Forest 

Warm, comfortable clothing that 
you don’t mind getting muddy. 
Please ensure arms and legs are 
fully covered.  Leggings and 
tracksuits would be best. 
Comfortable footwear for walking 
(trainers would be best). 
A waterproof coat 

Packed lunch with 
an extra snack as 
we’ll be out for a 
long time  
(this will be provided 
for children on free 
school meals) 

Approx 
4:15pm – 
4:30pm 

Thursday, 
14th October 

In school 
making memory 
boards 

School uniform Usual lunch 
arrangements 

3:15pm 

Friday,  
15th October  

Watersports at 
the Albert Dock 

Warm, comfortable clothing that 
won’t hold too much water (no 
jeans) and you don’t mind getting 
wet and dirty. Leggings and 
tracksuits would be best. 
Old trainers that can get wet. 
A waterproof coat. 

A bag with a change 
of warm clothes, dry 
shoes and a towel. 
 
Packed lunch and an 
extra snack 
(this will be provided 
for children on free 
school meals). 

Approx  
4.00pm -
4:15pm 

 



Please be aware that pick up times are estimates.  We will send you a text message at the 
time if we are likely to be much earlier or later. 
 

If you would like to change your child’s usual pick up arrangements, such as allowing them 
to walk home alone or if they usually walk home alone but you would like to pick them up, 
please notify the school office on 0151 677 1235.  If we don’t hear from you, we will keep 
to their usual arrangement. 
 
If you have any further questions, please email year6@eastway.wirral.sch.uk and we will 
get back to you as soon as we can 
 
We are looking forward to a week of fun. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Hancock, Miss Gouldson & Miss Coverdale 
Year 6 class teachers 
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